[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]
[Email Address]
[Phone Number]
[Date]

[House or Senate Member's Name]
[Office Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]

Dear [House or Senate Member's Name],

I am writing to you as a concerned constituent regarding the recent overhaul of Title IX by the Biden Administration. As a champion for equality and fairness in education, I urge you to invoke the Congressional Review Act to thoroughly scrutinize and potentially reverse the detrimental changes made to Title IX.

Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972 stands as a beacon of progress in ensuring equal educational and athletic opportunities for all students, regardless of sex. Over the decades, Title IX has played a crucial role in increasing female participation in sports and promoting academic success among girls.

However, the recent actions taken by the Biden Administration threaten to undermine the foundational principles of Title IX and erode the progress achieved over the past 50 years. By redefining "sex" to include "gender identity," the administration has introduced confusion and ambiguity into Title IX regulations, jeopardizing the rights and safety of women and girls.

The Biden Administration's decision to expand the definition of "sex" without congressional authorization is deeply concerning and raises serious constitutional questions. Moreover, the new Title IX regulations infringe upon parental rights, erode due process protections, and suppress free speech on college campuses.

The implications of these changes are far-reaching and demand immediate congressional intervention. As your constituent, I implore you to take decisive action by invoking the Congressional Review Act to thoroughly review and reverse the recent overhaul of Title IX. We cannot allow decades of progress to be undone by misguided policies that prioritize ideology over the well-being of students and families.

In conclusion, I urge you to stand up for the principles of fairness, equality, and parental rights by challenging the Biden Administration's overhaul of Title IX. Our children deserve better, and it is incumbent upon Congress to ensure that their rights and opportunities are protected.
Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your leadership in defending the integrity of Title IX and upholding the values of equality and justice in education.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

